Weekly News - Friday 8th February 2019

Year 4

Dear Parents & Carers.

This week in English, we have been reading a poem called 'What Happened to Lulu?' By Charles Causley. We have also been learning about what abstract nouns are, and writing a poem on an abstract noun of choice

In Maths, we have continued our learning on division. We have been dividing 2-digit numbers and 3-digit numbers by 1 digit numbers using short division (bus stop method). We have also been checking our answers using the inverse.

Science this week has been about teeth! We have been learning how best to look after our teeth, and why we need to. Each class has set up an experiment involving popular drinks and hard boiled eggs. Children have been making predictions about what they think will happen to the egg shells, and we will observe next week the effect of the drinks.

Have a lovely weekend!

Year 4 Team ©



Date Reminders

Monday 11th February

British Museum Trip

Thursday 28th February

Swimming talk

Announcements

English books will be coming home this weekend for you to see your child's progress. Please ensure that these are back in school for **Tuesday 12th February**.

Home Learning Reminder

This week, the homework will be Mathletics focusing on multiplication and division.

Please also ensure children are practicing their spellings and times tables regularly. Working on times tables has really supported children with their division and multiplication methods in Maths this half term.